JULY 2022 MOTOR VEHICLE TAX BILLS
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Please note that both new and used motor vehicles (including cars, SUVs, trucks, RVs and motorcycles) have increased in value substantially since October 2020.  Issues such as global computer chip shortages, increased labor and production costs, supply chain delays, delivery back-ups and inflation have attributed to the increase in value and shortages in inventory.
In Norfolk, the average motor vehicle value increase was 21.6%.

Motor vehicles in Connecticut are valued as of October 1st using the J.D. Power - NADA Pricing Guides. If you would like to verify the October 1, 2021 value of your vehicle, we will be happy to look it up for you or you are welcome to come into the Assessor’s Office to review the guides.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Assessor’s office at (860) 542-5287 or assessor@norfolkct.org.
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